This week in Reception...

We are reading
a range of

fairytale books

You could listen to some on }ruutube, visit
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your local library or tell them from

memory.

Have a go at
writing using
the sounds
that you know!

Perhaps you
could write
your own made
up fairytale.

In maths, we are exploring using a 100 square. We are
looking at how we can use it to find odds and evens, number

bonds to 10 as well as counting in 2s and 10s.

You could explore this at home by drawing your own 100
square or using the splat 100 square to make patterns:

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/paint-the-squ

ares
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In other news..

Please remember to arrive in your school uniform on Friday with your P.E
kit in a bag.

Remember to bring your sunhat, coat and water bottle to school everyday

Gressenhall School Trip: Tuesday 14th June. Please ensure children have

wellies, a raincoat and are wearing suncream.

We are holding The Banardo's Big Toddle on 17th June. It's a chance for
children to be as brave as alion, put their best foot forward during an
obstacle course, and simply have buffa-loads of fun with their friends! You
can sponsor your child here: www.justgiving.com/campaign/ TheBigToddle.




